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Friday 24th June 2022 
 

Whole School Transition Day for Pupils, Parents and Carers: Thursday 7th July 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Wednesday 6th July children will be spending the first of two days in the class they will be going to in 
September. This will give them the opportunity to meet their new teacher and teaching assistant and to 
familiarise themselves with their new classroom too. 
 
This will be followed on Thursday 7th July with an opportunity for parents and carers to come into school to 
spend some time with your child in their new classrooms and to meet the staff who will be working directly 
with your child from September.   
 
Below are the slots that we are offering. Please could you indicate which ones work for you.  We will do our 
very best to accommodate everyone but can not guarantee your first choice so please give us as many options 
as you can. 
 

9:15am – 10:00am 
 

11:00am - 11:45am 
 

1:30pm -2:15pm 
 

2:30pm -3:15pm 
 

3:30pm – 4:15pm 
 
Also on the second day of transition, when parents and carers visit, we are going to have children dropped off 
and collected at the entrances and exits they will use from September.  We will share more details about this 
nearer the time. 
 
Please be aware that we are still waiting on our Ofsted visit and should they visit, we would need to postpone.  
Should that happen we will ensure that you get to meet the staff before the end of the year though. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to contact the office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher  
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